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MINUTES FOR BOARD MEETING OF THE NEVADA STATE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURE, 
INTERIOR DESIGN AND RESIDENTIAL DESIGN (NSBAIDRD) 
Public Workshop for Regulations R073-17 
August 16, 2018 
The Gina Spaulding Boardroom 
2080 East Flamingo Road, Suite 120, Las Vegas, NV 89119 
 
Thursday, August 16, 2018   
Chairman James Mickey called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.     
 
Roll Call:  James Mickey, Chairman and Kimberly Ciesynski, Secretary/Treasurer.   
 
Also in attendance:  Monica Harrison, Executive Director; Louis Ling, Legal Counsel; Laura Bach, Chief 
Investigator; Stacey Hatfield, Public Information Officer; Terylle Kenani Aguada, Executive Assistant. 
 
 
 
AGENDA ITEM 1  Public Comment   
 
Sophia Rodis, Registered Interior Designer, was the only member of the public in attendance.  Rodis 
had no public comment. 
 
 
AGENDA ITEM 2  Discussion regarding public comment for the NSBAIDRD 

regulations LCB File No. R073-17 
 
Mickey opened the public workshop of NSBAIDRD for discussion to the public in regards to regulations 
LCB File No. R073-17.  Rodis reviewed the agenda and the regulations and stated that the changes 
would not affect her.  She said that she had no objections and expressed that she supported the idea.  
She also said that she tuned in for educational interest.   
 
Ciesynski commented that candidates, who are not sure if they qualify and have a non-CIDA accredited 
degree, may take interest in taking the Alternative Review Process (ARP) that the Council for Interior 
Design Qualifications (CIDQ) offers.  She asked Rodis if she was aware of the ARP.  Rodis responded 
yes and stated that she knows others who may qualify but aren’t aware of the process.  Ciesynski 
shared that the ARP process has been streamlined by CIDQ and hopes to get the word out.   
 
Mickey asked Rodis for suggestions or insights on how to reach out to possible candidates and educate 
them with new information.  Mickey said that the Board currently sends information out to individuals 
and firms who are currently in the database.  Rodis mentioned that she is part of the Interior Design 
Society (IDS) mailing list and suggested that the Board to reach out to them.  She stated that the IDS 
is a strong organization and believes that there are many people in the organization who are not 
registered.   
 
 
AGENDA ITEM 3   Public Comment 
 
No public comment. 
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Chairman Mickey adjourned the meeting at 10:15 a.m.  
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Monica Harrison, Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
______________________________ 
Kimberly Ciesynski, Secretary/Treasurer 
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